
 

Franklin Conservation Commission 

Meeting Minutes 

October 12, 2021 

 

Location: Franklin City Hall basement 

Present: Tim Stangroom, Glenn Morill, Roy Gilbreth, Sam McLaughlin 

Absent: Christine Sheedy 

Next Meeting: November 9, 2021, City Hall basement, if needed 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:39 p.m. 

 

A motion was made to accept the August 10th and August 17th, 2021 minutes (motion by Tim Stangroom, 

seconded by Glenn Morrill). Motion passed unanimously. 

 

Old Business 

• Three members attended the BioBlitz program on September 11th and enjoyed the event. They 

thought it was well done. It went for about 2 ½ hours. There was a problem with some people 

finding the address at the Veterans Memorial Recreation Area. 

 

New Business 

• Current mail was reviewed 

• Discussed wetlands permit by notification for boathouse at 352 Webster Avenue 

• A motion was made to pay annual dues to the NH Association of Conservation Commissions at a 

cost of $400 (motion by Tim Stangroom, seconded by Roy Gilbreth). Motion passed 

unanimously. Roy will forward the invoice to the City of Franklin for payment. 

 

Other Business 

• Discussion of need for two new members  

 

Adjournment 

A motion was made to adjourn the meeting (motion by Tim Stangroom, seconded by Glenn Morrill). 

Motion passed. Meeting adjourned at 8:08 p.m. 


